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21 December 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. Valery Timofeev 
Director, Radiocommunication Bureau (BR) 
International Telecommunications Union (ITU) 
Place des Nations 
CH-1211 Genève 20 Switzerland 
brmail@itu.int 
 
Dear Mr. Timofeev, 
 
I am writing in regards to submission 8F/1065 <http://www.itu.int/md/R03-WP8F-C-1065> , 
which was recently made by IEEE to ITU-R Working Party 8F. 
 
§1 of Annex 1 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4 indicates that “... any Radiocommunication Sector 
Member organization putting forward a proposal for recommendation should, from the outset, 
draw the attention of the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau to any known patent or to 
any known pending patent application, either their own or of other organizations...” 
 
Contribution 8F/1065 is based on IEEE Std 802.16. The IEEE Standards Association (IEEE-SA), 
as a standards developing organization, maintains a patent policy applicable to the development 
of its standards. The IEEE-SA patent policy is consistent with the ANSI patent policy and is 
described in Clause 6 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Bylaws 
<http://standards.ieee.org/guides/bylaws/sect6-7.html>. We believe that this policy is quite 
similar to that of the ITU. 
 
In particular, IEEE-SA maintains a list of Patent Letters of Assurance that it has received from 
patent owners in accordance with IEEE-SA Standards Board Patent Policy in regards to IEEE 
Std 802.16 and its amendments: 
 <http://standards.ieee.org/db/patents/pat802_16.html>. 
 
Please note that the IEEE is not responsible for identifying patents or patent applications for 
which a license may be required to implement an IEEE standard or for conducting inquiries into 
the legal validity or scope of those patents that are brought to its attention.  
 
<http://standards.ieee.org/db/patents/index.html> 
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It is our understanding that this letter will suffice to comply with the ITU patent policy. 
 
We request that you provide this information to WP 8F in time for its consideration of Doc. 
8F/1065 at its upcoming meeting of 17-25 January 2007 in Yaoundé, Cameroon, with a 
contribution deadline of 10 January 2007. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Terry deCourcelle 
Director, International Standards Programs, IEEE-SA 
 
cc: Colin Langtry <colin.langtry@itu.int> 
 Fabio Leite <Fabio.Leite@itu.int> 
 Mike Lynch <mjlynch@nortel.com> 
 Roger Marks <r.b.marks@ieee.org> 
 
 
 


